From: John Kerwin <johnkerw@gmail.com>
To: Jean Hansen <jhvip@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: 667 Lincoln Ave.
Date: Fri, Apr 27, 2018 2:53 pm

Fwd to mai vang

-memmm Forwarded message —--—-—--

From: "Jacobs, Rick (CI-StPaul)" <rick jacobs@gci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: Apr 20,2018 12:03 PM

Subject: 667 Lincoln Ave.

To: "johnkerw(@gmail.com" <johnkerw(@gmail.com>, "Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)"
<stephen.ubl@gi.stpaul.mn.us>, "Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)" <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Ci:

Senior Plumbing Inspector Rick Jacobs was able to speak with John K. on the phone at about 11:49 4/20/18.
Rick told John K. that he or his contact at TC Testing can call Rick Jacobs for the specifics on test types and
standards.

These are the standards that were communicated to John K. over the phone.
e Fix any chimney deficiencies.

o A professionally licensed Mechanical Engineer, licensed in the State of Minnesota must indicate the existing
chimney is exhausting the products of combustion for all the gas appliances when they are all running
simultaneously and is safe.

John K_ indicated that he has a contact at TC Testing that is a Mechanical Engineer, Licensed with the State of
Minnesota who could provide the testing and documentation indicated above.

Rick gave John K. his phone number (651-266-9051). This email will also provide additional contact
information. Rick asked John K. and his Engineer at TC Testing to provide the indicated requirements directly to
Rick Jacobs.

Rick J. will work with John K. on this issue and will be available for any questions or communications that may
be required in the future.

Thank you all for your work on this chimney issue.

Rick Jacobs

Senior Plumbing Inspector
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-9051



